
 

Please let us 

know if your 

child will be 

going to the 

doctor so we 

can update 

your forms 

Thank you! 

Please let Dawn know if 
you will not be here on 

April 3rd and if you 
would like to use a 

vacation day. 

Weather permitting we will be 

going outside, so please be 

sure your child has a jacket & 

a hat.  We will be checking 

boxes for appropriate clothing. 

Giving love to a child is like watering a 
bloom that will turn into a beautiful flower. 

We sadly say goodbye to 
Deacon as he moves up to 
B2 with Kris and Kirsten.  
We would like to welcome 
Maisy and her family back 
to the baby room. 
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We  would like to welcome Briggs, 

Riley, Adalyn and their parents to the 

baby room. 

Please let us know if 

your child will be 

here on Good 

Friday.  Thank you! 

 

This month we are in desperate 

need of baby wipes.  Please 

bring in 2 packages of wipes for 

this month’s donation.  Thank 

you! 


